
 
 

Finn Kelvin 
request-875xxxxxxx x x x x@xxxxxxx x x x x x x x.xxx 

 

28 September 2011 

Our Ref: FOI 2011/254 – F0176764 

 

Dear Mr Kelvin, 
 
Re: Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 – Request for Information 
 
Thank you for your email which was received by the University on 28 September 2011 timed 
09:57 hours, requesting the following information: 
 

“A recent request 'Annual Cost of MyCampus' returned on the 27th of September stated 
that the cost of SLP Support and Development Team is £418,000 for the next academic 
year (or is this now plan/session/program)? 
 
The university's own SLP page lists 51 staff working on this project. There is of course 
an additional number of other staff (IT and Registry) also working on the SLP 'off 
balance sheet'. Included on the official list are 27 external consultants whose wage bill 
has never been disclosed by the university. 
 
My question is - to what does the £418,000 figure refer to? Please add as much detail as 
you have access to and please state any exclusions in your calculation to the 
response.” 
 

As the University of Glasgow is a Scottish Public Authority, your request is subject to the 
terms of the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (“FOISA”).  The University 
acknowledges receipt of your request and confirms a response will be sent to you promptly; 
and in any event not later than 26 October 2011.  The Freedom of Information Office will 
contact you if we require any further information.  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Data Protection and Freedom of Information Office 
 

DATA PROTECTION AND FREEDOM OF INFORMATION OFFICE 
Main Building, University of Glasgow, Glasgow G12 8QQ 
Data Protection: Telephone: 0141-330-3111 E-Mail: xx@xxx.xx.xx 
Freedom of Information: Telephone: 0141-330-2523 E-Mail: foi@gla.ac.uk 
The University of Glasgow, charity number SC004401 



 
 

 

The information that you supplied with your Request for information will be entered into 
a filing system and will only be accessed by authorised persons of the University of 
Glasgow or its agents. The information will be retained by the University and will only 
be used for the purpose of (a) processing your Request for information, and (b) for 
statistical and audit purposes. By supplying such information you consent to the 
University storing the information for the stated purpose. The information is held by the 
University in accordance with the provisions of the Data Protection Act 1998. 
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